— 72 Nl

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell District Office
P. O. Box 1397
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

INREPLY

REFER TO:
NM-01119 January 5, |

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Exxon Co., U.S.A.
P. 0. Box 1600
Midland, Texas 79702

Gentlemen:

Your letter of December 22, 1983 requesting the cancellation of the
applications to drill the following wells is hereby acknowledged.

Well ) ‘Location

Yates Federal "C" #16V/ 31-20S5-28E
Yates Federal "C'" #23 4-218-27F
Yates Federal "'C" #24 4-215-27E
Yates Federal "C" #25 4-218-27E
Yates Federal "C" #26 4-218-27E
Yates Federal ''C" #27 4-21S-27E
Yates Federal "'C" #28 4-21S-27E
Yates Federal "C'" #29 4~215-27E
Yates Federal "C" #30 . 5-218-27E
Yates Federal "C" #32 . 5-218-27E
Yates Federal "C" #33 5-218-27E
Yates Federal "C" #36 . 5-21S-27E

Sincerely yours,

S /C'R ichard Bastin

ABsociata District Manager -

cc: VNMOCD, Artesia (2)



